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11/12/2024  22:48:322024/5061/P OBJ Peter Williamson In the decision previously issued by the Council, it was a condition to that approval that rear extension with the 

flat roof would not be used as a balcony or terrace by any occupants of the property so as to prevent 

overlooking by any occupant into the rear gardens of any adjacent property or any other property in proximity 

to the property the subject of the application.  If the Council is minded to grant this planning application, the 

same condition should be imposed as part of that consent.
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